


confirmation from USFS stating the review process for the Plan of Operations is nearly complete 

and only the submittal of a bond remains prior to approval. As per the Memorandum of 

Understanding between the DANR and USFS, DANR will hold the entirety of the bond for this 

uranium exploration permit. 

Please provide the information identified above. Once this information is received, the department will 

determine the application is complete and filed and will draft a public notice as required under SDCL 45-

6D-12 and provide it to you for publication in a local newspaper for the area of the proposed operation. 

This will start the process for a hearing before the Board of Minerals and Environment. 

If you have any questions on the requested information above, please contact me at (605) 773-4201. 

Sincerely, 

Roberta Hudson 

Engineering 1\11anager I 

Minerals, Mining, and Superfund Program 

523 E. Capital Ave 

Pierre, SD 57501 

Email: Roberta.hudson@state.sd.us 
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